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January Newsletter 2015 
 

Lively Stones MDO 
65 Stuart Road, Fort Oglethorpe, GA 30742 

ParkwayBaptist.me  T: 706-866-0325 

 

Dear Parents. 

Thank you for allowing us the opportunity to minister to your children.  We have had a 

great year thus far and look forward to the days ahead. 

We hope you all had a wonderful Christmas and Happy New Year.  We will be 

introducing a “Pete the Cat Phonics Box” to help kids recognize sounds. Every 

Wednesday, we will have your student bring in a toy with the letter sound we are 

studying. 

We pray everyone stays well during this flu season. We are doing our part by keeping 

hands washed and noses wiped!  

Thanks, 

Mrs. Robin 

Mrs. Ashley 

 

MISSIONS IN ACTION 

“Even a child is known by his doings…” Proverbs 20:11  

Last month, we went Christmas Caroling to a few of our Homebound members. The kids did a 

wonderful job singing and reciting their Bible verses. We visited Kim Bean and Bill Zimmerman. 

We also used our mission offering to buy an Angel Tree gift for Lola at the Children’s Home. 

Thank you so very much for your support. The kids love to give! I attached a picture of the 

Power of Grace Children’s Home in Cambodia, enjoying their present from our MDO on 

Christmas Day at the Waterpark.  What a blessing! 

THANKS! 

A big thank you to Pastor David Sampson for treating us with the Bounce House for our 

Christmas Party. The kids loved it and had a wonderful time! It was nice to reward them for 

being such willing, giving vessels for the LORD! 

BIBLE VERSES 

They have done great hiding God’s Word in their hearts. We will be sending memory verse 

cards home each week. We will be getting back in a routine now that all the holidays are 

over. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


